
I write in support of HB3265 that provides protection to immigrants and should allay the DREADFUL FEARS experienced by those 
whose status is questioned.  Neighbors/residents should NOT have to live in fear in this country because of aggressive/unjust laws 
and officials.  Security is important to everyone; we all should be concerned abut the safety of others. 

I am of the Christian faith and have a deeply-held belief that we are called to care for each other- all others.   All our lives benefit 
when we seek to lift up those who need a hand. 

Thank you so much for bringing this bill to the floor. Please give it careful consideration. 
Jeanette Flaming  


